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The Sister Gave Us A Cold Shoulder 
 
A nice ride but dang if it wasn't really cold. 
 
What we did last week: 
Squirrel led 6 bikes and 8 riders on a very early and very cold ride to the three sisters.  We saw a bunch 
of bikes, racing Ferraris and only had one gravity issue.  If you missed it and decide to visit the sisters on 
your own, we recommend you go counter-clockwise (336 to 41 to 335 and back on 337).  It's a much 
nicer ride.   
 
What's coming up this week: 
Thursday, Nov 1st - Sunday, Nov 4th - Loan Star Rally in Galveston. 
  Not a chapter ride; however, a group is riding out Friday morning. 
  Meet at I-10 and Foster road at 8:00 am on Friday, Nov 2nd if you want to go with the group. 
  Group KSU from the meeting location to Galveston at 8:30 am 
 
What's just around the corner: 
Nov 10th - Chapter fundraiser.  <-- We need volunteers please!  (See below) 
Nov 10th - Boerne Days for the LOH 
Nov 11th - Chapter ride to Corpus Christi  
Nov 17th - Caliente Employee appreciation lunch.  <-- We need volunteers please!  (See below) 
Nov 24th - Chapter ride to Wimberly 
Dec 8th - Save the date.  The next progressive dinner ride is being planned. 
Dec 15th - Chapter Christmas party 
  
And of course... 
Texas State HOG Rally 2013 - May 16th - 18th 
 
In other news: 
We STILL need volunteers.  Contact activities@calientehog.com to volunteer to cover the Saturday, 
November 10th fundraiser.  We still need volunteers for shift times which are 11:30 am - 1:30 pm, 1:15 
pm - 3:15 pm, and 3:00 pm - 5:00 pm.  We also need volunteers for the Saturday, November 17th, is the 
Employee Appreciation dinner at Caliente. Shifts are 10:00 am - 12:00 pm, 11:30 am - 1:30 pm, and 1:00 
pm - 3:00 pm.  If you are willing to cook, you will be reimbursed for cooking expenses.   
 
From our director: 
Attached is the Sep-Oct newsletter. 
 
As the year winds down we need to look at some housekeeping for next year. First, we have a need to 
establish the primary officers.  These are the director, assistant director, secretary and treasurer.  These 
positions are mandatory for a chapter to exist. The process as laid out in our by-laws are as follows:  The 
person seeking to be director will find his or her assistant director, secretary and treasurer, then submit 
the teams names to Fred Bosshardt, owner of Caliente Harley-Davidson for consideration.  Fred's 
decision is final.  Please make your submissions to Fred@calienteharley.comno later than 1 December. 
 
Second, we have the Discretionary Officer positions that are vital to the everyday operations of the 
chapter.  These are Activities Officer(s), Safety Officer, Webmaster, Editor, Photographer(s), Membership 
Officer, and Sergeant-at-Arms.  Information about each of these positions can be found on the chapter 
website under the member's only section.  If you are interested in serving in one these positions please 
send me and email and your submission will be turned over to the next set of primary officers as they will 
have the final decisions in filling the positions. 
 
Squirrel Out 
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